
 

Event Name 

The TARC 2025 team presented to the August meet up of Street for People, a Louisville advocacy group that 

aims to make walking, biking, and transit safe and convenient for everyone.

 

 Location/Date Louisville Free Public Library: 8/28/2024 

7 p.m. 

 

Weather Indoors 

 

Team Participants TARC Marketing and Communications Department  

 

Attendees 15 

 

Event Summary TARC 2025 staff made a return visit to Street for People - following up on 
a May briefing on the TARC 2025 plan - to present the three TARC 2025 
concepts and take questions. Key themes of the discussion included: 

• Concern over the perceived slow pace of the project  
• Recommendations that equity be a key decision-making factor  
• Questions around how TARC is engaging marginalized populations 

in the TARC 2025 process 
• Questions about how the network redesign will comply with Title 

VI of the 1964 Civil Rights Act - the part US Civil Rights law that 
ensures changes to transit systems do not have a disparate impact 
on minority and low-income populations 

• Questions about how residents can push for more funding for 
TARC 

• Potential steps forward for enhancing local transit revenue  
• Concern about the UofL circulator not appearing on any of the 

conceptual maps  

 
 
 

Streets for People 
August meet up  



 

Participant Description Majority white and male 

 

 


